
You can help us achieve our mission to maximise the safety and enhance the wellbeing of children and young people and encourage them 
to reach their potential by: 

Becoming a member of Children’s Safety Australia Inc. As a member you will receive our quarterly newsletter containing updates on our 
activities and current projects together with articles providing valuable safety information. To become a member, please download and 
send us the CSA Membership Application Form (PDF 25.2kb).  

Making a donation. All donations to the Children’s Safety Australia Inc. Children’s Safety Australia Fund are directly used to achieve our 
aims. Children's Safety Australia Inc. has recently made application for endorsement as a deductible gift recipient. Once this 
endorsement is granted, donations over $2 will be tax deductible. You can make a donation by electronically depositing funds into our 
bank account (BSB: 034838; Account: 240750) or by sending a cheque or money order made out to ‘Children’s Safety Australia Fund’ to 
our postal address. For receipting purposes please also provide us with your name and return address.  

Assisting us with a project. If you have a particular skill or ability that you believe may assist us, we welcome your input. Please visit 
information regarding our current projects. If you have any ideas about how we can better achieve our mission we are keen to hear 
them!  
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